From: Hill, Elisabeth L. [mailto:Elisabeth.Hill@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 03, 2019 2:30 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: 

Mr. Berlin

I completed training  that occurred 17-19 June 2019 and 20-21 June 2019, instruction in CI240 Intermediate Cyber Investigations: Virtual Currency.  The course was delivered by James Nickolas and Tim Wedge in Orland Park, IL. Expenses were paid by NW3C
The mission of NW3C is to provide a nationwide support system for agencies involved in the prevention, investigation, and prosecution of economic and high-tech crimes. NW3C also strives to support and partner with other appropriate entities in addressing homeland security initiatives, as they relate to economic and high-tech crimes. 
The Computer Crimes Section develops and delivers state-of-the-art cyber crime and computer forensics training. The Computer Crimes Section also provides technical support to NW3C member agencies, law enforcement and the regulatory community. 
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